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We met with both Dr. Hollis and Dr. Hooker today. We talked to Dr. Hollis about having a hard 

time finding a worm with a half inch bore and he suggested to use an adaptor and a smaller 

worm. Our meeting with Dr. Hooker was mostly keeping him up to date with a focus on ways to 

machine our frame.  

 


